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Kimberley Pena 

From: Holsinger. Brame N. [BNHOLSlN@SOUTHERNCO.COM] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: 05-30-08 Response to Staff Data Req Dated 05-19-08.pdf 

~ - - - - -_ - - I_____  -___-~--  

Friday, May 30, 2008 4:38 PM 

Gulf Power Company's Responses to Staffs Data Request dated May 19.2008 

A. Susan D. Ritenour 
Gulf Power Company, One Energy Place, Pensacola, FL 32520 
850.444.6231 
sdriteno@southernco.com 

6. 080001-El 

C. Gulf Power Company 

D. Document consists of three pages. 

The attached document is a letter to Ms. Ann Cole transmitting Gulf Power Company's responses to Staff's 
Data Request dated May 19, 2008. 

Brame Holringer 
GULF POWER COMPANY 
Corporate Secretarial Admlnirtation, Bin 0786 
Phone: 8504446696 
Fax: 8504M-6026 
Internal Phone: 8420-6696 
Internal Fax: 84204026 

61212008 



Susan D. Ritenour 
Ercir:ary arid Treasurer 
afd Regulatory Manager 

One Fiiergv Piace 
Peijsacc’a. w d z  i”1-ow 

Tel850.444.6231 
Fax 850.444.6026 
SORLTENOMsoutherricacurn 

May 30,2008 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

RE: Docket No. 080001-El 

Enclosed is a copy of Gulf Power Company’s complete set of responses to 
Staffs Data Request dated May 19, 2008. 

Sincerely, 

bh 

Enclosures 

cc wiencl.: Lisa Bennett, Esq. (electronically) 
Beggs & Lane 
Jeffrey A. Stone, Esq. 


